
Waste Connections of Washington, Inc. 
12115 NE 99th Street, Suite 1830, Vancouver, WA 98682 

Phone: (360) 892-5370 

August 20, 2021 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Attn: Records Section 
Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

RE:  Customer Notification Letters for Tariff Revision to Recover Incremental COVID 19 Costs – Waste Connections of

 

Washington, Inc. Revised Tariff No. 3 –Please do not re-docket TG-210580 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Please find customer notification letters for the above named docket.  John Cupp reviewed all language on a previous 
Incremental COVID-19 Costs filing that is effective September 1, 2021.  The letters were mailed out on July 30, 2021. 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (360) 695-4923, or via email at 
Heather.Garland@WasteConnections.com. 

Sincerely, 

Heather Garland 
Pricing Manager  
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